
                                             
 
 
 
 
 
City of Albuquerque Building Department 
600 2nd St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102 
 
November 14, 2024 

 

Withdrawal of Application for Building Permit and Site Plan Approval 
Building Permit Number: BP-2024-10295; 1701 Central Ave. NW Albuquerque, NM 87104 
 
 

To Whom it may concern: 

We formally request that all building permit applications and associated site plan applications for the 

following permit number be withdrawn from consideration: 

• BP-2024-10295 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any additional questions or requests for additional information related to 

this matter.   

 

All the best, 

 
 
 
 
Jay Rembe,  
owner 

 
Kenneth Myers, AIA 
Architect 
 

1716 suite A central avenue sw albuquerque nm 87104  t: 505.453.7164  
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